
GARY E. JOHNSON 
GOVERNOR 

May 29, 2002 

David Kirby 
Giant Industries, Inc. 
23733 N. Scottsdale Rd. 
Scottsdale, AZ 85255 

State of New Mexico 
ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303 
Telephone (505) 428-2500 

Fax (505) 428-2567 
www.nmenv.state.nm.us 

SUBJECT: BUSINESS CONCERN DISCLOSURE STATEMENT 
GIANT REFINING COMPANY, CINIZA REFINERY 
EPA ID# NMD000333211 
HWB-GRCC-01-002 

Dear Mr. Kirby: 

PETER MAGGIORE 
SECRETARY 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Business Concern Disclosure Statement as requested. The 
form must be submitted by permitted facilities in New Mexico. Please fill out the applicable 
portions of the form and insert "not applicable" where appropriate. 

Please call this office at 505-428-2553 if you have questions or need additional information 
regarding this form. 

Sincerely, 

v~ 
Dave Cobrain 
Project Leader 

attachment 

cc: Pam Allen, NMED HWB 
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